
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 18th November, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

       A faithful person is a gift to the world. When we grow in faithfulness, others will 

know that we are people who are reliable, supportive and trustworthy– people who are 

loyal and have staying power through good times and bad. Pope Francis reminds us that 

God is faithful and always rich in goodness and mercy– his love for us will last forever. 

CINEMA  VISITS 
 

Years 4, 5 and 6 will go to Leeds Town Hall to 
watch ‘Aladdin’ today- Monday 18th and 

Years 1, 2 and 3 on 21st to watch ‘The Secret 
Life Of Pets’. 

 
Thank you for paying your  

contributions – without your  
donations, these visits cannot go ahead. 

 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 
Monday  Cinema visit for Years 4, 5 and 6. 

Sports Hall Athletics competition for a group of children in Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday Parents afternoon and evening 

Wednesday Swimming  -Year 3 children .   Year 5 Fire Safety visit from the fire crew. 
                

Thursday Credit Union open for savers (8.30-8.55am) 
Cinema visit for Years 1, 2 and 3. 

Friday 9.10– Praise assembly– all welcome    
 
 

OPEN AFTERNOONS AND  
EVENING 

 
Thank you for booking your  

appointment times for Tuesday 19th 
(afternoon and evening) and  
Wednesday 20th (afternoon). 

We are looking forward to meeting 
you and discussing how your child has 
settled so far and showing you their 

books. 



School will be closed for Polling day 
on Thursday 12th December. 

 

RECEPTION  CLASS  2020 

If your child was born  

between 1st September 2015 
and 31st August, 2016, it is 

now time to apply for a place in 
Reception class starting in 

2020. You must apply online at 
www.leeds.gov.uk before 15th 
January, 2020. If you need 

any help you can ring the  

Admissions team on 0113 
2224414 or call into school. 

You must also complete a  

Supplementary Information 
form (available from our 
school office) if you are  

applying to our school.  

Thank you. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
Early Years (Nursery and Reception) 
Christmas play– Wed 11th Dec 

Polling day– SCHOOL CLOSED FOR  

CHILDREN– Thurs 12th Dec 

Key Stage 1 Christmas play– Tues 17th 
Dec 

Santa visit– Wed 18th Dec 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Carol service– 
Thursday 19th Dec (10am) in church 

 

I hope you all have a lovely   
Week. God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

HARVEST  FOOD  APPEAL 

It is the time of year when we think of  

others who are less fortunate than ourselves 

and try to share what we have (or are able to 

give). If you are in a position to donate any 

tins of food or dried packet foods, please 

send them to school during the next couple 

of weeks and they will be shared with  

families in need.  Thank you very much. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Scarlett Webster and Daniel Perczynski Best attendance-  

Year 5 

 96.7% 

Well done. 

 

 

Year 1  Olivia Smith and Kian Clarke 

Year 2 Christopher Marcathey and Lily Webster 

Year 3 Frankie Dyer and Oliver Walsh 

Year 4 Theo Wickham and Morgan Holdesworth 

Year 5 Cadence Keegan and Caiden Brister 

Year 6 Patrick Watson and Jack Woodward 
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